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Chairman  9th October 2019 

 

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF BRIGHSTONE PARISH COUNCIL PLANNING COMMITTEE HELD IN 

THE METHODIST CHURCH, BRIGHSTONE ON TUESDAY 24th SEPTEMBER  2019 AT 7.30PM. 

 

 

PRESENT: Cllr J Cirrone (Chairman), Cllr J Morgan, Cllr S Roberts, Cllr R. Haviland, Cllr C Bridges and  

Cllr M Huxley 

Mrs J Walker (Clerk & Registrar). 

 

1. APOLOGIES for ABSENCE.  
Cllr M East and Cllr P Adams 

 
2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST.  

       

3. PLANNING APPLICATIONS TO CONSIDER. 

    19/00898/HOU 4 Berry Barn Court, New Road, Brighstone. Proposed single storey rear extension. 

    There were No Objections to this application. 

 

    19/01390 The Village Shop, Main Road, Brighstone.  Application to vary a Premises Licence. 

    The applicant, present at the meeting, explained they had applied for an extension to the hours the premise 

    could sell alcohol which were more in line with the usual shop opening times. Times applied for were from 

    7.00am - 11.00pm each day of the week. There were No Objections to this. 

         

4. TO RECEIVE ANY PLANNING DECISIONS. 

    None. 

. 

5. TO DISCUSS WITH A REPRESENTATIVE FROM ISLANDS ROADS THE PROPOSED ROAD 

    EROSION MEASURES ON THE MILITARY ROAD. 

    Unfortunately the representative from Island Roads was unable to attend but had made a note to attend next  

    month`s Planning Meeting on the 22nd October. As Island Roads would be at the next planning meeting the  

    possibility of using this meeting as a workshop style meeting  involving the National Trust and other relevant 

    Councillors and persons involved with the road project was discussed. The Chairman would contact Cllr S 

    Hastings to discuss the possibility of this. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
6.  OTHER MATTERS IN RELATION TO PLANNING MEMBERS MAY WISH TO RAISE, AT THE  

     DISCRETION OF THE CHAIRMAN. 

    Councillors raised the issue of the Planning Website being complicated to use and proving difficult to look at planning 

    applications. 

 

   There being no further business, the Chairman thanked everyone for attending, and closed the Meeting at 7.55pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


